Board of Assessors – June 16, 2008
The meeting was called to order at 5:35PM by Chairman Willisson.  Also present were Ken Masterson and Harry Johnson.
1. The Board reviewed the commitment reports from Vadar.
2. Karyl Spiller Walsh came in to discuss her property at 168 Holliston Street et al.  Board wants to have Moira go out and review the property.  
3. Board continued to review the Vadar Reports.  Commitment is all set to go – see attached sheet for numbers.
4. There was a discussion on the Omitted and Revised for 49 Oakland Street and the Charles River Pollution Control District.
5. There was a lengthy discussion on Boat Excise – probably won’t have any to bill as they are moored near the water.
6. Discussion on personal property bill that Famous sent – it is addressed to Primos.  Board said to have Moira go out.
7. There was a discussion on the bill from Oak Grove that came back – it appears that it was taken by the Town in 1968 so we need to do an “Un-collectable”  with the YTreasurer/Collector.
8. There was discussion on the ATB cases for the wireless companies.

9. Need to encumber finds – Pace wants to encumber everything left over from expenses.  Terri to get forms
10. Pace said to let I-Jen know that the website is a good idea but it is a little hard to use at this time.

11. Terri to post meeting for 9AM on Thursday, June 19th.  Pace will not be here for the meeting on Monday June 23rd, but Harry and Ken will still meet.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:00PM. 

The following were signed:

Salary voucher -- $1,440.40

Excise abatements
Excise warrant and commitments

Respectfully,

Secretary
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